
Ohio State Recruiting Staffer Leaving For
Position At Michigan

Tony Alford isn’t the only Ohio State staff member to leave the Buckeyes for Ann Arbor this offseason.

According to multiple reports, Ohio State’s assistant athletic director for football recruiting and events,
Erin Dunston, is headed to Michigan to be the director of operations.

Dunston has been at Ohio State since early 2021 when she was the director of on-campus recruiting,
which she did for three years before a promotion to her current role in February of this year.

Her role, according to Ohio State’s official website, was to manage the budget associated with on-
campus recruiting, coordinating all recruiting efforts with a primary focus on official visits, unofficial
visits, game day recruiting programming, junior days and special events.

She graduated from the University of Delaware in 2015 before earning her masters from LSU, spending
two years with the Tigers before moving on to work with Purdue and Kansas before heading to
Columbus.
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